
There is 7.uc.t. to copy fro: 
today's ixest, ehich does 
have its 4G story in the earl: 
edition, de!zpite electronic 
news blackout until 11:30 pis 
last night. There is a 2 col. 
piece by :::idward Valsh I'll 
not copy unless ydu want, 
Tracing Role Of ..;hite douse 
in Watergate". It ha: nothing 
new in it. I'll send copy if 
you think you :ant ;fn 	iy 

Same for Robert Haynard's 
"Cautious Columnists", 2 ed-Pg 

cols except fpr cartoon. He 
spends 1st 1:4 on role of col-
umnists, ai al 'ippmann, then 
says they failed. Of 400 col-
umns the Post carried to elec-
tion Jaye, only 12 on WG, 5 by 
Evans-"ovack on or mentioning, 

I will enclose lead editorial. 
°ote that it was written with-
out knowleuge of the major 
story, or they got that late. 
Kraft's column I °resume you 
have locally. 
Big story:BY 11 airs. no 
m,7.ntion on CBZi net radio news, 
no highlight for next 25 mins 
on :ash l'ost's own all-news 
radio station. i -v. 4/19/73 


